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Sandra Soto

From: Office of Commissioner Polmann
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 11:44 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Rebuild Florida With Solar And Energy Storage

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the email below in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170215-EU. 
 
Thank you, 
Cristina 
 
 
From: Terry Blaes [mailto:blaest@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 12:57 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Rebuild Florida With Solar And Energy Storage 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
Terry Blaes 
Dunnellon, Marion Co., FL 
 
Where we live, we have frequent power interruptions caused by thunder storms, squirrels, tree limbs, etc. They 
may last minutes or hours. 
 
Then there are hurricanes. My memory goes back to Donna in 1960, but we’ll stick to the present because we 
can finally see light—SUNlight—at the end of this tunnel. 
 
Irma left us without electricity for 5 days, 4 hours, 53 minutes. I know many people (family and friends) who 
had it worse. 
 
Here’s the point: there is no excuse for the “Sunshine State” not to be working with determination to put an end 
to this recurring idiocy. 
 
Florida MUST rebuild with solar and battery storage...and this energy must be available when the grid goes 
down! 
 
Regards,  
Terry Blaes  
8717 SW 190th Avenue Rd 
Dunnellon, FL 34432  




